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Begin forwarded message:

From: Keith Beech

Date: 11 December 2022 at 12:17:44 GMT

To: localplans@sstaffs.go.uk

Subject: Proposed development Stafford area.

I wish to record my objection to the proposed housing development in the
vicinity of Wildwood Stafford that is being submitted by South Staffs District
Council.

The reasons for my objection are:

1. Due to the locality of the site it is inevitable that residents will use all of the
local Wildwood facilities without any of their Community Charge going
towards the upkeep.

2. The same reasons for the greater facilities offered in Stafford town centre
such as schools and doctors.

3. The additional traffic that will be generated in an already clogged up local
road system.

4. Stafford is using many brownfield sites for its new housing developments
with the old GEC, Alstom sites, old police HQ etc being used - I am sure such
sites exist in SSDC rather than using these green fields.

5. The environmental impact of losing green fields and hedgerows.

6. The only benefit of developing this site is for SSDC to meet its targets with
no thought about the residents already in situ.

I strongly oppose this development.

Keith Beech
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